
Stephen Rabel 

17 N Meadowridge Dr. 

Shelton, CT 06484 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 I am writing this letter in response to the upcoming school mask mandate expiration. I am 

STRONGLY OPPOSED to the extension of this mandate. It is not proven to be effective but has provrn to 

be a detriment to our children’s education and psyche. The polls  have spoken to this as well with 

majority of the residents voting to end it. Please accept this letter as a voting constituent who voices his 

opinion as NO for this mandate. Thank you. 

 

V/r 

Stephen  


